
 

 

 

HORNSBY GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

 
 

 

Hornsby Girls High School would like to invite Year 5 students 
and their Parents/Caregivers to our 

Open Day on Wednesday 17 October 9am – 11am 
 

The morning activities include the Principal’s address, tours of the school, performances 
by the school band and information regarding extra-curricular programs. 

 

Hornsby Girls High School is a Selective High School.  
Enrolment enquiries should be directed to the Selective Schools Unit: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes 
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